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Parent Bulletin — Whole School

House Points

Congratulations to Frank who are top of the leader board this week!

Frank 334
Parks 315
Owens 275
Hawking 274
Attenborough 263

Letter from Mr Jefferies

You will have received a letter from Mr Jefferies today via email. A copy of the letter can be
found here.

Extra-curricular clubs
A complete list of extra-curricular activities will be made available next week

Messages from the Music Department

Music Clubs are back!

Starting this week all music clubs will be back up and running for the new school year (the
only exception is Production Rehearsals which will start properly the week after). There is a
club for everyone in every year in the music department and we'd love for as many of you as
possible to get involved!

Please check the timetable in the parent bulletin area of the website to see which group is
suited to you and when and where it is on. All you then need to do is turn up to the club and
have fun.

If you have any questions at all, or aren't sure what's for you then please come and see or
email one of the music department and we will be happy to help you.

Instrumental Lesson

Peripatetic are back in full swing over the next couple of weeks, those of you that have
already signed up for lessons will be receiving emails from your tutors with the timetable for
your lessons imminently.

If you haven't signed up for lessons but are interested in learning a new instrument, then
please have a look at the Instrumental Lesson's letter in the parent bulletin area of the
website and contact the relevant tutor. Some of the lesson slots are filling up fast so please
don't hesitate if you're interested in learning a new instrument.
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https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/assets/Heads-letter-to-parents-10-9-21.pdf
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin-2/

Any gueries please contact Mr Cutress via email at mjc@bournside.gloucs.sch.uk

Free School Meal Entitlement

Please be aware that if your child is eligible for free school meals, they are entitled to a Main
Meal/Sandwich/Baguette and Pudding at Lunch time only. Any snacks or drinks will be
charged to their School Gateway account.

New Sixth Form cafe

We're delighted to be creating a brand new Sixth Form coffee shop/cafe space this summer.
The newly created cafe will provide an additional vibrant social space for our Sixth Form
students. Serving barista style coffee and hot drinks, hot and cold snack food,

including bacon sandwiches, paninis, pizzas and salads, the cafe will be open throughout
the day during school hours. There are also plans to transform the outdoor terrace to extend
the cafe space even further.

Open Evening - Thursday 16th September 2021

We hope to be holding our annual open evening for September 2022 entry on Thursday 16th
September 2021. Please do share the date with any parents of Year 6 children you may
know. More details are available on the website here.

Please see the school calendar on our website for forthcoming events:

https://www.bournside.qgloucs.sch.uk/calendar/

Empowering lives through learning 2


https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/open-evening/
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/open-evening/
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/

